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SUPPRT2014/4621/P 04/08/2014  12:07:47 We're pleased to confirm this piece as part of the ongoing public art programme at KX. As part of the 

s106 agreed at earlier planning stages, this temporary art work builds on previous commissions to 

provide new views on the development and opportunities for engagement. 

The Arts and Tourism team have worked with the commissioners on the overall programme and this 

specific artwork. The location of the work, within an active development site, creates an unexpected 

oasis, and the contrast and active uses of the site are what make this piece art, as well as being a 

sustainable swimming facility. The operational and events plans will encourage a wide range of users 

from swimmers to event observers, and its location will spread awareness of the full site.

As a temporary piece it is designed to last for the agreed period, and its removal will reveal the full 

park. Other temp works have been removed as planned without undue concern, and its temporaray 

nature will be made clear from the onset.
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